Miss Subana 

61, Rectory Rd

Shelton 

Stoke

ST1 4PN  

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. 

To:  Miss Subana 

Dated: 1st  October 2001

Dear Subana,  

Assalamu Alaikum, 

Thank you for you emails. When you are young, it is hard to wait for something good, I know how you feel –I’ve been young myself. So, although I was going to hunt round my flat for more stuff to send you, I’ve decided to send you the three items first to save time. I’ll continue to look and if I find more literature that I think will be useful to you, your family and friends, I’ll send it later. 

One or two nasty fellow – Muslim males have sent me horrid comment about my website, because they’re jealous! So could you ask your friends/relatives to log onto my site, look at the contents and add to my guestbook- I need more support from true Muslims to fight these people. Thanks. If we get hundreds of good comments and only a few nasty ones then the nasty ones won’t matter! So I’ll leave it to you to get me the support I need from your area. 

Allah Hafiz for now. 

Dr Umar Azam 

They didn’t put these comments in the guestbook but sent them to me at the uazam_@hotmail.com address!

